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MEMO 

TO:  Mayor & City Council Members 

FROM: Tony Graff, Interim City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Additional Yard Waste Pick Up Week of 12/1/2024 

Summary: 

Currently the Yard Waste pick up ends on November 30th as stated within the contract with 

Republic Waste. If an additional week is requested there will be additional costs between $3,500 

to $4,200. The breakdown is $175 per hour estimate of 20 hours ($3,500) plus $70 per ton 

estimate is 10 ton ($700).  

Republic is holding the work order until Tuesday 11/26/2024.  

Recommended Council Action: 

The Council needs to provide a recommendation this evening so Republic can be notified on 

11/26 (Tuesday).   

Financial Impact:  

Funding Source: Garbage #80-00=3540 

Budget Amount: $1,469,562.00 

Cost:   $3,500 to $4,200 

 

 

 

 

 


